
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:   January 15, 2020  

SUBJECT:  Approved Graduate Certificate in Bioinformatics (revisited) 

 

On January 14, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the request to add two 

electives to the Graduate Certificate in Bioinformatics. 

 

Please add this to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


